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November 4, 2013

John Buckley - Senior Project Manager

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike

Mail Stop T8F5

Rockville MD 20852

RE: Uranium One Response to August 8, 2013 letter suspending review of the license
amendment request for Ludeman Project — Docket No.: 04008502 Amendment Application to
SUA 1341.

Dear Mr. Buckley:

Uranium One is currently working on finalizing the transfer of the Ludeman Project from
Uranium One Americas, Inc. to Uranium One USA, Inc. Thus allowing Uranium One USA, Inc.
to proceed with the license amendment to SUA-1341 for the Ludeman Project. Documents
have been prepared to address; Wyoming State Leases, A Contribution Agreement,
Assignments, Conveyance and Assumptions of Obligations, Mining Quitclaim Deed and
Certificate of Non Foreign Status for this transfer. These documents will be recorded with the
appropriate County, State and Federal agencies for the transfer of the Ludeman Project from
Uranium One Americas, Inc., to Uranium One USA, Inc. Documentation on the transfer will be
provided to the NRC once the transfer is completed to address concerns related to 10 CFR
40.44. Uranium One requests the NRC to provide what documentation is needed to satisfy
conformance with 10 CFR 40.44.

Please find attached additional responses to Technical RAIs 3, 6, 7, 8, 14, 16, 24, 28, 30, 34,
36,41,42,44, 57, 58, and 59 and Environmental RAls WR-1 and WR-2 that were listed in the
August 8, 2013 letter.

Uranium One is requesting additional clarification on what information NRC considers to be
lacking for RAI-39 and RAI-58, that was not provided in the June 24, 2013 RAI response
package and would request that Uranium One and NRC schedule a meeting to discuss these
two RAl’s.

One modification previously presented was the option to construct evaporation ponds to
manage waste water (both 11e(2) and non 11e(2)) in addition to, or replacement of, deep
disposal wells. Uranium One is currently developing the design package for the evaporation
ponds option and will supplement the Amendment Application with this information in the near
future. With the submittal of this correspondence and attached information, Uranium One
believes the review by the NRC of the Ludeman Amendment Application document can resume
at this time.
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If you have any questions of need additional information please do not hesitate to contact me at
307-234-8235, ext. 331 or via email at jon.winter@uranium1.com.

Sincerely,

Director of Safety Health and Environment
Uranium One Americas

cC: J. Powell - WDEQ-LQD w/o attachments
D.L. Wichers — President, Uranium One USA, Inc. w/o attachments
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